
No. HAG/202/01/2019             Dated 07th May 2020 
 

 
Regarding “Access India Initiative” 

 
 This has reference to the Invitation to Tender for selection of Knowledge 

Partner for Embassy of India’s "Access India Initiative", which was published on 24th 
January 2020. The likely date of announcement was subsequently extended to 08th 
May 2020.  

 
2. I am directed to convey that due to the ongoing COVID19 situation, the 

proposal for selection of Knowledge Partner for implementation of "Access India 
Initiative" is delayed. As such, the likely date of announcement of Knowledge 
Partner is being extended until 22nd May 2020. 

 
 

 
 Sd/- 
(Pranay Sinha) 

Second Secretary & HOC 
Embassy of India 

Buitenrustweg 2 
2517KD The Hague 
Phone: +31-70-3617034 
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